Phone HOmestead 5-5357

PO Box 28

T. A. Quinlan General Manager

PERRY, IOWA

December 19, 1962

Maurice W. Nittler 1755 S. Vallejo St. Denver 23, Colo.

Dear Sir,

This is to acknowledge your reception report on ou December 12th frequency check. We also have a report of reception from John Ashby, 126 N. Minneapolis, Wichita, Kansas on the same night.

We are a 500 watt daytimer, operating from 6 am to local sundown; have been on the air since May 10, 1961 utilizing a Collins 550-A transmitter feeding a 3-tower directional array with our main lobe just south of west.

It was indeed frigid on the night you received our signal -- the low registered that morning was 12 below. Today, just a week later, our low temperature was 35 degrees above so you can see Iowa weather is quite variable.

Again, thanks for your report and if you ever have occasion to come through Perry, be sure to stop and visit with us.

Sincerely,

William S. Zollman William S. Zollman

Chief Engineer KDLS Radio

Perry, Iowa.